
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
March 22, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Bornish Wind, Kerwood Wind and Jericho Wind - Leave to Construct 

Application (EB-2013-0040 and EB-2013-0041)  
 
Enclosed please find two (2) copies of the Independent Electricity System Operator’s 
Notice of Intervention with respect to the above noted proceedings. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Paula Lukan 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
 
cc.   Ben Greenhouse, NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 
 Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
 Jonathan Myers, Torys LLP 
  

 


